
Family News

Please remember you MUST show the

completed health check-in on Skyward

everyday when your student comes to

campus. 

Families, despite the many challenges we have faced as a school community

I want to encourage us all to keep pushing forward. It will take all of us to

help our Sparks be able to show how far they have come this year. It is our

goal at North Central to bring all our energy into our work with students as

they continue to grow academically and socially. Again, thank you for all you

do to help make NCE such a success. Always remember that as a school

community we are here for you.

Ms. Arzate

March 5th, 2021

1900 Strawn Road

Houston, TX 77039

(713) 967 - 9000

Office Hours are Monday Thru Friday from 7:15am

to 3:15pm

Early Dismissal must be BEFORE 2:00PM, We will

not release students after 2:00pm

Message from the Leadership Team

North Central Elementary
- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -

Front Office Information Family Corner

School Counselor Corner Upcoming Events

Reminders: Dear NCE Sparks Families,

Fever is one of the earliest signs of illness! If you are

interested in receiving a free thermometer for your family,

please follow the directions below. Stay safe and stay

healthy!

 

Steps to Obtain a Thermometer

1.    Text “Kinsa” to 900-900 and download the free Kinsa

app

2.    Please send us a screenshot of the app 

3.    Email @ nceoperations@yesprep.org

Regards,

Nida Ahmad, RN – School Nurse

(713) 924-5513

If you are needing assistance please

visit Community resources for those

affected by winter storm. This link

takes you to the YES Prep website

where they list resources for housing,

financial assistance, food, and more.

 

Eunice Arzate

Student Support Counselor 

Eunice.arzate@yesprep.org 

(713) 924-0854

 

Monday, March 8th: The Q4 option survey

opens, please make sure to complete the

survey if you would like to switch your

student from virtual to in-person. 

Please  kindly send a text to 281-250-5166

with STUDENT NAME & OPTION... 

ONLY IF YOU ARE CHANGING YOUR

OPTION

The week of March 15th through March

19th is Spring Break and there will be

NO SCHOOL.



Tuesday, March  9th Wednesday, March 10thThursday, March 11th Friday, March 12th 

Thank you so much families for engaging with us in all our activities and help us create a

strong campus culture. We hope you have an amazing Spring Break! Please check out

these pictures of our GO TEXAN DAY!

International

Women's

Day!

Sparks' Life
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NO SCHOOL
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Monday, March. 8th 

Monday, March .15th Tuesday March 16th Wednesday, March 17th Thursday, March 18th Friday, March 19th 


